
Bargaining Update – February 10, 2023 

 

The bargaining teams from Munson Medical Center (MMC) and Michigan Nurses Association 

(MNA) met again on Thursday (February 9) and will continue negotiations throughout the 
weekend with a goal to reach a tentative agreement on a new contract in advance of the current 

agreement’s expiration on February 14. 

The two parties continue to review, discuss and exchange proposals having come to tentative 

agreements on 18 of those proposals thus far. Priorities moving into the next four days will 

focus on both economic and non-economic topics, including: low census, float pool, mandatory 

overtime, on-call and work scheduling among several others. 

 

We will provide another update on Monday covering this weekend’s activities and progress. 

 


